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improvement can be posted on our school’s website https://www.cmsk12.org/huntingtownefarmsES  

as well as the NCDPI’s website (www.ncpublicschools.org).  You will find our plan for improvement 

by going to our website and using our guest login guests7103 and guest password guests7103 after 

November 7.   

 

Our school is focused on continuous improvement, and I look forward to working with each of you as 

we continue to focus on providing the best education for our children. Mrs. Maxwell, the school’s 

principal, will return in early November from maternity leave. Throughout the year, our teachers will 

participate in collaborative planning sessions to align instruction with State standards, implement 

district ELA and math curricula, differentiate instruction to meet students’ individual needs, implement 

a strong MTSS process, and incorporate instructional technology to increase students’ interest, critical 

thinking and research skills. Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any specific questions as we 

move through this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Sharon Dougherty 

Interim Principal 
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